WODPARTNERS.COM
TO0T DISCOVERY BLVD T
CUBLIM, OH 43017

September 12, 2016

Ms. Catarina Kidd, AICP
Senior Planner

City of Cupertino

10300 Torre Avenue
Cupertino, CA 95014-3255

Re: File # ASA-2016-07
Dear Catarina:

Please accept this letter as confirmation that my client has requested to
decrease the proposed “living wall” area on the South elevation as presented on
the original ASA application. Further, we will not utilize back painted/spandrel
glass as previously indicated. Please consider the following series of sketches as
the intended design going forward. We feel this revised approach is more
sustainable from an environmental standpoint than our previous submission.

Please let me know if there are additional questions.

Sincerely,

p
anning and tefmitting



